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1. Background 
  

It was agreed that the Board should be updated on both awarding of contracts and any 
complaints received. 
 
 

2.    Contracts 
 

There have been no new contracts awarded since the last Board meeting in May 2019. 
 
Procurement for the new Disaster Recovery System Contract is ongoing and it is expected 
this will be put out to tender in early September. 
 

  
3.   Complaints 
 
      There was one complaint received from the European Election which was resolved at front  
       line resolution stage. 
 
4. Recommendations 
 

i. The Board note the contents of the report. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Kate Crawford 
Assessor and Electoral Registration Officer 
5th August 2019 
 
For further information please contact Kate Crawford at 0141-618-5903 
or via e-mail at kate.crawford@renfrewshire-vjb.gov.uk 
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